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Mindenhurst Community Liaison Group Briefing
Tuesday 18th May 2021



AGENDA
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1. Project Timeline Update

2. Reserved Matters Consultation Feedback

3. Monthly Construction Updates

4. Forthcoming community events

5. Questions / AOB

6. Date of Next Meeting
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May 2021

• Consideration of Consultation Feedback and receipt of Council’s Pre-Application advice

• Revisions to the Reserved Matters Applications (RMAs)

End June 2021

• Submission of Reserved Matters Applications (RMAs)

Summer/Autumn 2021

• Determination of the RMAs

Summer 2021 other project milestones:

• Mindenhurst Road opens 

• Appointment of Food Store developer/operator

• Deepcut Bridge Road environmental works commence (TBC subject to planning)

PROJECT UPDATE
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• The website recorded 916 users across 1,190 sessions.

• A total of 77 questions were submitted during the first webinar and 23 
questions were submitted during the second webinar – 100 in all.

• 27 sets of detailed written feedback were received. 

CONSULTATION FEEDBACK



Created with care

Source of the Feedback Forms:

• Deepcut: 18 responses (66%)

• Heatherside: 6 responses (22%)

• Frimley Green: 3 responses (12%)

LOCATION OF FEEDBACK
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11%

41%

26%

7%

15%

To what extent do you agree that the combined infrastructure proposals 
will improve the quality of life for local residents?

Strongly Support Support Undecided Do Not Support Strongly Do Not Support

“Whilst I agree the plans will improve the area, this will only be if the increase in traffic has been fully 
considered, more than enough parking has been put in place and yellow lines etc are enforceable.”
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19%

52%

15%

7%

7%

To what extent do you support our proposals for the community sports hub & northern open space?

Strongly Support Support Undecided Do Not Support Strongly Do Not Support

“I am not a sporty person, but think it will be great to have facilities for those that are.”

“The plans look great but, as a resident on the Dettingen Park Estate, I have concerns about 
the estate being used for overflow parking.”

52%

19%
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31%

42%

15%

4%

8%

Do you support our detailed proposals for the public park adjacent to Deepcut Bridge Road?

Strongly Support Support Undecided Do Not Support Strongly Do Not Support

42%

31%

”The car park looks large and will increase the volume of cars and noise significantly.”

“It would be good if local residents and children could contribute to the art installation.”
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21%

33%

42%

4%

To what extent do you support the proposed direct connection to St Barbara’s Church? 

Strongly Support Support Undecided Do Not Support

12%

48%

24%

8%

8%

To what extent do you support the design proposals for the new church hall?

Strongly Support Support

Undecided Do Not Support

”Desperately needed”

“St Barabara's needs to have facilities accessible 
directly from the church (toilets etc) and this is a great 

way to do that. It will have minimal impact on the 
church or how it appears and that is key.” 
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Summary of issues raised

A number of residents voiced concerns about Dettingen Park Estate being used for overflow parking for matches and whether 

the parking provision stated would be sufficient to facilitate all the requirements of multiple teams worth of vehicles. 
One resident asked whether the car park would be lit for evening users.
A number of residents raised concerns regarding the potential increase in traffic the proposals would bring to the area not

only during the development process but also post completion – specifically vehicle access via Deepcut Bridge Road and

increased traffic along Cyprus Road.
One resident, who thought the MUGA pitch is a good idea, asked whether it would be possible to also have a 4G football

pitch incorporated into the plan. “There is a huge shortage of such facilities in the area and all are constantly booked up with

plenty of other youth and adult football clubs looking for facilities”
One resident asked what the planned artwork installation is likely to be.
One respondent asked if there will be bicycle storage provision at the community sports hub.
One resident was supportive of the new Church Hall, however raised a concern as to whether it would be sufficiently large

for weddings receptions and other large family events (Christenings etc).

Another respondent asked how the hall would be managed to avoid overlap of facilities, explaining that the Village has a
number of halls with more potentially being built.
When asked about traffic calming measures, several respondents voiced concerns about the wider road network and how the
traffic calming measures would mitigate increased traffic and congestion.
When asked about the footpaths through the Southern SANG and the SANGS link to the Central SANG, one respondent asked
whether the path would be wide enough to not feel like a narrow corridor.
Two residents stated that they liked the proposals but said that the local community are desperately short of a Doctor's

surgery as FGMC is full as is Heatherside Surgery. They asked if a space within the plans could be provided.
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• In order to provided more frequent construction updates, Skanska is now 
producing monthly newsletters that:

• Summarises works that have taken place in the preceding month and the 
works coming up in the month ahead

• Details forthcoming community events

• Provides a website link for signing up to e-newsletters and latest news stories.

This will be distributed to local households on paper to ensure direct reach.

• Our e-newsletter will distribute digital copies of the newsletter, as well as providing 
more regularly updates should something unexpected happen, such as road 
closure etc. 

• These updates will also be included on the project website, which we hope will 
make it easier for residents to access information in a timely manner from a 
trusted source.

CONSTRUCTION COMMUNICATIONS
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Skanska staff will be active in the community on 1st and 11th June in support of this 
national initiative and will be encourage local residents to join in.



QUESTIONS
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AOB & NEXT MEETING
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• Next meeting proposed for Tuesday 13th July at 6 pm
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